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Cushman 2 Powerhouse, Intake House, Valve House and Northfork Powerhouse Reroof 
(Re-Bid) 

RFB Specification No. PG24-0175N 
 
All interested parties had the opportunity to submit questions in writing by email to Ryan Foster, 
Senior Buyer by date questions were due. The answers to the questions received are provided 
below and posted to the City’s website at www.TacomaPurchasing.org:  Navigate to Current 
Contracting Opportunities / Public Works and Improvements Solicitations, and then click 
Questions and Answers for this Specification. This information IS NOT considered an 
addendum. Respondents should consider this information when submitting their proposals. 
 
1. Question: It appears that you only have one manufacturer represented in the 

specification.  Will you be allowing substitutions on these projects? 
Answer:    Yes and no, other manufacturers can be submitted for project consideration.  
The proposed manufacture must show his product is equal or better than the recommended 
product.  Unfortunately, the time to submit a substitute product has passed.    The deadline 
for submittals was July 19, 2024, as indicated Special Notice to Bidders  section D.6 the 
Calendar of Events. 

2. Question: Is there a power source available? 
Answer:    Tacoma Power Generation can supply a spider box making connections within 
the Powerhouse. 

  

http://www.tacomapurchasing.org/
https://www.cityoftacoma.org/government/city_departments/finance/procurement_and_payables_division/purchasing/contracting_opportunities
https://www.cityoftacoma.org/government/city_departments/finance/procurement_and_payables_division/purchasing/contracting_opportunities
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